
 

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

Dear parents and Carers        12 July 2024 

 
It has been wonderful to see so many of you in school this week. Our open evening was 

well attended on Monday; followed by the year 2 performance of London’s burning on 

Tuesday; not to mention three performances of SHOWTIME; and a separate performance 

for parents by our drama club. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Year 1 enjoyed a trip to Scarborough Castle for their learning journey destination on 
Monday. Children walked the walls, visited the keep and took part in a range of 

educational workshops. 

 
 

Former pupil and HSBC Universal Banker, Sophie Skelton, once again returned to 

deliver workshops to KS2 pupils on how to look after their money and how to keep it 
safe online. 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/


Year 6 also enjoyed a trip 

out to Scarborough Tec 
which hosted this year’s 

Crucial Crew. This is a 

multi-agency event 
organised by NY Police, 

aiming to raise 

awareness of various 
safety issues through a 

range of hands-on and interactive presentations. 

 
This morning also concluded 

this year’s table tennis sessions, 

culminating in year 5 and 6 
boys’ and girls’ finals. The 

finalists are pictured below with 

their winners' trophies and 

runners-up medals. A special 
‘clubman’ award was also 

presented to the player who has 

not missed a single table tennis 
session over the past two years. 

 

Under 7s football - Richard Smith is setting up a new Seamer Under 7s football team. If 
your child is interested in playing please contact Richard on 984994 07846  

 

Wheely Active delivered their final session of cycle coaching this morning in their quest 
to get all children pedalling by the end of year 2. These sessions have been incredibly 

well received, resulting in over 30 new riders! Thanks go to all those parents who have 

been transporting bikes to and from school over the past few weeks! 

 
Dinner Menu W/C 12 July 2024 
Monday Tuesday 

SPORTS DAY 

SPECIAL MENU 

Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

Beef Burger in a Bun 
(V) Veggie Dog 
Potato Wedges 
Coleslaw & 
Cucumber 
Sticks 
 
Ham Sandwich 
 
Tuna Jacket Potato 
 
Summer Berry 
Flapjack 
 
Fresh Fruit or Fruit 
Yoghurt 

Hot Dog in a Bun 

Chips & Ketchup 

(v) Cheese & Tomato 

Pasta with  

Home baked garlic 

Flat bread 

 

Tuna Sandwich 

Baked Bean Jacket 

Potato 

Scone with Jam & 

Cream 

Roast Gammon 
V Creamy Vegetable 
Pie, Gravy 
Baby Potatoes 
Medley of Vegetables 
Homebaked 50/50 
Bread 
 
Cheese Sandwich 
 
Veg Chilli Jacket 
Potato 
 
Apple Crumble & 
Custard 

Chicken Korma with 
50/50 Rice 
V Crispy Potato &  
Cauli Cheese Bake 
Green Beans &  
Carrots, Naan Bread 
 
Egg Mayo Sandwich 
 
Cheese Jacket Potato 
 
Chocolate & Vanilla  
Swirl Muffin 

Harry Ramsdens 
Battered Fish 
V Veggie Bite Sub 
Chips, Ketchup 
Sweetcorn & Peas 
Sliced Wholemeal 
Bread 
 
Chicken Sandwich 
 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Custard Cookie with  
Orange Wedge 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

I am delighted to announce that we have achieved a School Games 

GOLD Mark Award for 2023/24. This is a Government-led award 
scheme, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for 

their commitment to the development of competition across their 

school and into the community. I am thrilled to have been recognised 
for our success.  

 

 
DATES FOR DIARY 

16th July – EYFS Family Picnic 

18th July – Y6 leavers’ assembly – Y6 parents and carers invited (9.15am) 
19th July – 3.30pm ~ School closes for Summer 

 

 

GOODBYE Next week will be Mrs More's final week at the school. Mrs More has been at 
the school for 31 years as our School Business Manager - the first fully qualified school 

business manager in the county! We will all miss Mrs More who has made incredible 

contributions to the school and our community over so many years.  I am sure you will 
join me in wishing her a very happy, well-deserved retirement.  

Mrs Vasey will be our new school business manager and will begin this role next week, 

alongside Mrs More. 
 

Your sincerely 

 
 

 

 

 
Robert Webb  

Headteacher 

 
 


